
We invite any year 1 or 2 children interested in playing Cricket to 
join the Kaikorai Junior Cricket Club’s, Superstar Cricket Academy 

FOR FREE!

This pre-Christmas offer requires you to register your children 
ASAP, but no later than the 15th of December 2017. Your school 

will have a copy of the KJCC Registration form.  

The Superstar Cricket Academy teaches children foundation skills 
and prepares them for actual cricket games. 

All coaching and gear is supplied. Only soft balls are used. The 
Superstar Cricket Academy is usually held at the Edgar Centre. 

For any further information call Mark Miller on 021 272 1480 or 
email kaikorai.cricket@gmail.com

Free registration –
Junior Cricketers wanted!


